
To whomever it may concern: 
 
I am currently a high school student in Oregon and have seen the effects of drugs on my peers. I have 
also noticed is the lack of remorse the dealers have towards the people who buy from them. Many of 
the dealers do not even use the drugs themselves; however, they have no problem profiting off the 
problems of others. Taylor’s Law would add one of the first real deterrents focused on drug dealers. As a 
first time Oregon Voter this year, I urge you to pass this bill to help our families, our communities, and 
our beautiful state as we continually try to become a more perfect union. 
 
Thomas Gray 
3/6/2019 
 


